
                                     ALDEN SENIORS  

 

          

 The  Senior meeting at the Center for September 22nd has been canceled due to Erie 

County Covid restrictions. Even though Donna has set luncheon dates, we do not know if 

we will be able to have them.  The new rules start on Tuesday the 14th. . When we get 

more information we will inform you. This is a list of our activities, again  some may not 

be held. 

 

Donna has set dates for:  

• Octoberfest October 4th at 12:00 at the Center.  

• Thanksgiving November 15th  at 4:00 at the Whistle Stop.  Prices and Menu to 

follow. Our Christmas party is at Russell’s on December 13th at 12:00 with a price 

of $35.00 for members only. You get a choice of Filet, Chicken or Salmon.        

• Tuesdays at 12:30 is Bingo with Gift cards given out each week.     

• Wednesday at 10:00 is Exercise at the Center. Judy also does Zoom on Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday at 10:00. Masks must be worn and spaced 6 feet apart. 

    

Bowling will be starting on September 23rd at 12:30 at the Alden Lanes. Please contact 

Monica at 937-6593 to sign up and any questions you may have.  

 

At this time, Pat will not be starting Crafts until later in the year. 

              


